Dear Friends,

I wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude for the incredible documentary screening event we hosted last night. It was a night filled with inspiration, camaraderie, and valuable insights that truly emphasized the essence of our mission at SustainableScoop.

In the company of esteemed individuals and familiar faces, including the remarkable Corwin, the evening took on a magical aura. The warmth and comfort of being surrounded by friends allowed me to melt into the experience, while having a meltdown.

What truly propels us forward are moments like the ones we shared last night. The discussions that unfolded were nothing short of enlightening, whether it was the engaging conversation with Nighthawk Pizza, applauding their strides towards sustainable dining, while also extending expert advice to enhance their waste diversion initiatives. It was a testament to the power of community that we can come together, offer our expertise, and contribute to a common cause.

Equally remarkable were the eloquent expressions regarding the challenges faced by young families in the military, resonating with our own journey of providing guidance and mentorship to young people in the absence of strong emotional and financial support. The bonds we share with these individuals are a testament to the unwavering dedication of our incredible team.

A special mention must be made for those who have been by our side even before the inception of our non-profit venture. The cast, crew, and experts who have nurtured our institutional knowledge for over a decade have played an invaluable role in shaping the success of SustainableScoop. Likewise, our powerhouse board members, a collective of film and sustainability experts, have elevated us to new heights. Their firsthand experience in organizational challenges has been a guiding light, particularly during unforeseen hurdles like the recent audio mishap.

Our circle of support extends even further, embracing friendly neighbors, new acquaintances, and cherished family members. I am profoundly grateful to Nighthawk Pizza for their generous hospitality, to The SustainableScoop team for their unwavering dedication, and to all our friends who contribute their time, expertise, and enthusiasm.

As I reflect on the meaningful conversations and connections from last night, I am reminded that our mission is very much in motion. Let us continue to expand our circle of friends, making an even greater impact with SustainableScoop. Together, we can achieve remarkable things.

Thank you once again for being an integral part of this incredible journey. I look forward to the exciting path ahead.

Thank you,

Miriam Gennari

Executive Director

750n 23rd Street Room: 202 Arlington, VA 22202

SustainableScoop.org 501c3